
November 19, 2013 - Board of Supervisors Work Session 
Meeting

Minutes of the Antrim Township Supervisors 

Work Session Meeting 

November 19, 2013, 7:00 PM 

The Antrim Township Board of Supervisors held a public work session Tuesday, November 19, 2013 at
the Greencastle Senior Activity Center, 10615 Antrim Church Road, with the following present: Vice 
Chairman Pat Heraty, Rick Baer, James Byers, Brad Graham (Administrator), and Mike Condo 
(Roadmaster). 

Heraty called the Work Session to order at 7:05 p.m. 

Graham provided a 2014 Budget Overview and explained the spreadsheet. Discussion followed. 

Supervisor Alleman arrived at 7:09pm. 

Supervisor Young arrived at 7:28pm. 

On a Baer/Alleman motion (Young abstained due to just arriving) with a 4/0 vote the Supervisors 
approved the Preliminary Budget and authorized advertising it for public review. 

Heraty asked for other discussion items. Baer asked if consideration had been given for the Covered 
Bridge 5-miler Run when planning for the Martins Mill Bridge renovation project. This event is held in 
April. Graham replied that this would be kept in mind when scheduling work. 

Heraty asked for public comment. 

Joshua Vaughn, Reporter, Record Herald had several questions regarding the budget and asked for 
quotes from the Supervisors. 

Resident Molly Heraty informed the Supervisors that a fellow resident told her at the Dog Park that 
“now he didn’t need to install a fence at home because the Dog Park was created.” 

An Alleman/Baer motion passed 5-0 to adjourn the Work Session at 7:40pm 

An impromptu tour of the renovation project at the Township Building followed.

Respectfully submitted, 

Brad Graham, Administrator
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